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FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

ICOS XIX

The International Congress of Onomastic Sciences is scheduled
for 4-11 August, 1996, at the University of Aberdeen, Scotland.
Arrangements are being handled by Professor W. F. H. Nicolaisen.
The first circular will be sent in September, 1994. For information
before then, contact Professor Nicolaisen directly at the Department
of English, King’s College, University of Aberdeen, Scotland ABS
2UB. Telephone: 011-44-224-272625. Fax: 011-44-224-272624.

M/MLA

Once again, The American Name Society will be sponsoring a
section of M/MLA, the Midwest Modern Language Association, at
the annual meeting, in Chicago, Il, 11-13 November 1994. Papers on
a variety of onomastic topics will be presented. For further informa-
tion, contact the session coordinator:

Professor Thomas E. Murray
Department of English
Kansas State University

Manhattan, KS 66506-0701
FAX: 913-532-7004
e-mail: TEM@KSUVM.BITNET



